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Right To Life Banquet held on Thursday October 4
at Simon J. Graber Building

The Right To Life Banquet was held on Thursday October 4 at the Simon J. Graber Building and was another huge

success. Jennifer Polimino of Denver, Colorado, was the main speaker, and she told her story on how as a young teen-

ager she had an abortion and how that decision has plagued her to this day. Jennifer is the President and Founder of

www.PrayForYourBaby.com an online organization/ministry that helps and encourages parents to live godly lives,

pray for their children and prepare them for parenthood. Jennifer was well received by the near 600 people that attended

this event. Special guests included Congressman Larry Bucshon, State Representative Matt Ubelhor and State Repre-

sentative Bruce Borders. Dr. Jason Omer and his wife Leslie Star-Omer and their Daughter Brynna was honored as the

Adoptive Family. The Pro-Life Award was presented to Martin County Treasurer Alan McAtee and the Community

Service Award was presented to Louis and Liz Kavanaugh Jr. of Montgomery.

Right To Life Honors Omer
Family of Washington as

Adoptive Family

In this picture, Dr. Leslie

Star-Omer is holding her Daughter,

Brynna (left) and is pictured with the

Main Speaker Jennifer Polimino

along with Dr. Jason Omer (right). At

this year’s Banquet the Omers were

honored as the Adoptive Family of

the year and were featured on the

Cover of the Right To Life Banquet

Book.

Brynna was adopted by the Omers

in Sept. of 2008 and Brynna’s mother

Leslie spoke to the large crowd in

attendance of how her life has been

blessed since becoming a mother. She

also spoke of how there is so many

other Parents out there in this same

situation and hope that young mothers

will choose life rather than abortion

for their unborn child.
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2012 Pro-Life Award Presented
to Alan McAtee

Shown above is Alan McAtee of

Martin Co. Right To Life (right) as he

is presented the Annual Pro-Life

Award by President Louis Kavanaugh

Jr.. The award was presented in con-

junction with the Right to Life Banquet

at the Simon J. Graber Building on

October 4. McAtee who has served as

Treasurer of Martin County Right to

Life for 30 years and has worked in

various functions and projects for the

Organization was praised by the Presi-

dent for his Dedication to the Pro-Life

Cause. Alan McAtee resides at

Loogootee.

Community Service Award Presented to
Louis & Liz Kavanaugh

Pictured below is Brad Rainey (At Podium) representing the Right To

Life Organization as he presents the Community Service Award to Liz

and Louis Kavanaugh (right) at the Annual Right to Life Banquet held on

Oct. 4th at the Simon J. Graber Building. Also pictured is Pastor Lou

Showers (sitting) who emceed the Banquet.

The Kavanaughs are members of Daviess County Right to Life Organi-

zation and have served the Organization for 36 years. Louis Kavanaugh

has served as President or in various capacities during that time. He has

also served as State President and for a short time on the National Right To

Life Board. According to Louis Kavanaugh Jr. while accepting the Award

for him and his wife, “Liz was probably the reason I got involved in the

movement, and it was truly a team effort.” The Couple have 5 grown chil-

dren and reside at Montgomery. Both are involved in their church and

other community organizations.

Pro-Lifers, Don’t Despair after the Election, God is in Control
I’m sure that most of you, as I am, were a little shell-shocked at the result of the election. We were optimistic and

believed we could elect a pro-life president and maybe even put a pro-life majority in place in the Senate. Things didn’t

turn out as we wanted. Pro-lifers all over the country did everything possible, going above and beyond the

almost-unimaginable, putting their hearts and souls into this campaign.

We will awaken each morning saddened at the future in store for our country; heart-broken at the thought of lost

opportunities to save unborn children from abortion, and the elderly and disabled from rationing of medical care. Very

few pro-lifers will be filled with regret, thinking they could have done more. We can spend time asking, “Why, Lord? We

want to save your children. Why did this happen?” I was reminded of that familiar verse from Proverbs 3, “Trust in the

Lord with all your heart and lean not on your own understanding; in all your ways acknowledge Him and He shall direct

your paths.”

We must encourage our fellow pro-lifers! Encourage them and share with them your determination to keep fighting.

We do not always understand why something happens, but we do know that we are in God’s hands. We will not give up.

God’s blessings to you all. “Now is not the time to give up, but instead, I hope I can count on you to join me in fighting the

President’s radical pro-abortion agenda for the next four years, Together, we will win this fight. Don’t lose faith. Unborn

children and women are counting on us.”

Marjorie Dannenfelser of the Susan B. Anthony List
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In Spite of Obama’s win Nationally, Pro-Lifers
Win Big in Indiana

Louis Kavanaugh Jr. President of Daviess Co. RTL

While most of the post-election analytical focus has been

on the presidential campaign and Congressional losses,

pro-life candidates did well across the country as they fared

well when it comes to races for the state legislature. In many

cases most all of the candidates RTL supported and

endorsed won, and they say the results set up state legisla-

tures to make more pro-life gains with bills that limit abor-

tion. After last year pro-abortion advocates complain that

more pro-life legislation was proposed and passed than in

years prior.

Here in Indiana Mike Fichter of Indiana Right to Life had

this to say: “Indiana fared much better on election night,

with the most significant victory being the election of Mike

Pence as Indiana’s next governor. Governor-elect Pence and

Lieutenant Governor-elect Sue Ellspermann represent a

powerful tandem that will work to enact pro-life policies in

Indiana.” Republicans added nine seats in the Indiana

House, creating pro-life super-majorities in the Indiana Sen-

ate and House. These super-majorities create great opportu-

nities for advancing pro-life legislation in 2013 and 2014.

Indiana State Senator Scott Schneider, the senate author of

the 2011 amendment to defund Planned Parenthood, won a

convincing victory over a challenger who was heavily

funded by Planned Parenthood. Schneider was the top state

legislative target of abortion supporters in Indiana.

Indiana will send two pro-life women to Congress with

Susan Brooks (CD5) and Jackie Walorski (CD2). Jackie

Walorski’s pick-up of CD2 gives us 7 pro-life seats in the

U.S. House (Walorski, Stutzman, Rokita, Brooks, Messer,

Bucshon, and Young) versus 2 pro-abortion seats (Visclosky,

Carson). The Indiana House will welcome three pro-life

freshmen women to its caucus: Sharon Negele, Cindy

Ziemke and Peggy Mayfield. Seventy-eight percent of can-

didates endorsed by Indiana Right to Life PAC were victori-

ous on Election Day 2012.

Thanks To Pro-life Voters locally,
Louis Kavanaugh Jr.

I would like to thank the many individuals that voted

pro-life in the recent election. It truly showed up at the polls

as pro-life candidates did well not only in Daviess County

but in the surrounding counties as well and across the state.

The Pro-Life Movement won the Governors/Lt. Governor

race, Attorney General’s race and 7 of 9 congressional races.

The major loss we had on the state level was the loss of our

good friend Richard Mourdock, and we owe that to the

media. While they try to say it was a misstep on Mourdock’s

part, I say it was a misstep invented by the media to help

their candidate.

Media Sank to New Low

I would also like to add my disappointment in the media

on the local, state, and national level on what they did to

Richard Mourdock in the Senate race. It is truly an act of

sleazy journalism on how they took his comment and

twisted it to fit their political agenda and reported it as “con-

troversial comments.” The general public did not know

exactly what he said other than what the press was reporting.

The media tried to make it sound like God intended for

women to be raped. This is not what he said! The media

knew this but they did it anyway, and they truly have blood

on their hands and will have to answer for what they did.

Richard Mourdock was a good man and did not deserve

this injustice! If you will notice in the liberal media, if an

individual has good morals, the liberal media will do any-

thing they can to tear them down and make them controver-

sial and ridicule them as they do not want good Christian

people with Christian beliefs to hold office.

I will admit the media even goaded some Republicans

into throwing Richard under the bus, but they later recanted.

It is sad to see how low the media sank in this election. They

like to talk about the mud slinging by the candidates; well

the media will need to examine their own conscience after

this election.

We thank Richard Mourdock for his service and for his

efforts; he did not deserve what he received from the media.

It is truly a sad time in our country.
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Obama Won, But the Pro-Life Movement is Still Winning
LifeNews.com Note: Dr. Michael New is a political science professor at the University of Michigan-Dearborn and holds

a Ph.D. from Stanford University. He is a fellow at Witherspoon Institute in Princeton, New Jersey.

To my Pro-life Friends and Allies:

The results of the presidential election were certainly dis-

appointing. We knew the next president might get the

opportunity to appoint as many as four new judges to the

U.S. Supreme Court. We also knew that the 2012 election

marked our best opportunity to repeal Obamacare. We were

running against an incumbent president who very openly

and aggressively supported legal abortion. We knew the

stakes were high, and we responded admirably. In the end,

our efforts came up a bit short.

However, I want to encourage you not to despair. We

continue to make good progress. In fact, I would argue that

our biggest successes during the past twenty years have nei-

ther been political nor legislative. Our biggest success story

is that we have succeeded in changing the hearts and minds

of millions of Americans.

Allow me to explain. One simple measure of the effec-

tiveness of the pro-life movement is the number of abortions

that are performed every year in this country. The number of

abortions has declined from 1.6 million in 1990 to about 1.2

million in 2008. That is 1.2 million too many. But it is also a

25 percent decline. The consistent decline in the incidence

of abortion is progress the pro-life movement could some-

times do a better job advertising.

So why has the abortion rate declined? It is due partly to

the state level pro-life laws we have passed. I am probably

the most dogged defender of the incrementalist strategy in

the pro-life movement. I frequently cite numerous academic

studies, including my own research, which shows that pub-

lic funding restrictions, parental involvement laws, and

properly designed informed consent laws all reduce abor-

tion rates. I also detail how the strategies our opponents pro-

mote, like greater spending on welfare or contraceptive

programs, have no effect on abortion rates—or are, in many

cases, counterproductive.

However, I want to remind everyone that the abortion

rate has fallen in every state—even deep blue states that

have not passed any pro-life laws since 1990. Why is this? It

is mostly because hearts and minds are changing. Ultra-

sound technology has developed that allows people to see

clear pictures of sons, daughters, nieces, and nephews in

utero. We have also developed an impressive network of

pregnancy resources centers that provide vital assistance to

literally thousands of women facing unplanned pregnancies.

Furthermore, we have become increasingly smart and

savvy in our outreach efforts. There are too many good

pro-life outreach efforts for me to name in this letter. How-

ever, I think that the Silent No More campaign has done a

great job communicating the regret of many post-abortive

women. The 40 Days for Life campaign has inspired thou-

sands of people to become more active in their pro-life

work. The annual Students for Life of America (SFLA) con-

ference during the March for Life weekend routinely attracts

thousands of college students—making this the largest

pro-life conference in the country. Finally the videos pro-

duced by LiveAction Films have done a great job exposing

unethical and illegal activities at Planned Parenthood facili-

ties across the country.

We have realized that we have to work smarter and work

harder than our opponents. Many fail to realize the difficul-

ties that Roe v. Wade has imposed on the pro-life movement.

Roe not only legalized abortion on demand and made abor-

tion policy resistant to change, it also changed society’s sex-

ual and cultural mores in such a way as to make subsequent

restrictions on abortion more difficult to enact. It gave abor-

tion rights mainstream political legitimacy. Moreover, it

created a national network of abortion providers with a

financial interest in easy access to abortion. Overall, through

creativity and dedication, we have done a good job over-

coming many of these obstacles.

Of course, I do not want to dismiss politics. After the

1998 election, many conservatives were disgusted that the

Lewinsky scandal did not result in a greater political back-

lash against the Democratic Party. Some suggested that con-

servatives disengage from politics. However, I would never

recommend that course of action. Winning elections and

passing laws has certainly done some good. Furthermore, if

nothing else, pro-lifers have to play defense. The unique

problems posed by both the HHS contraception mandate

and Obamacare will only be solved through political

engagement.

Most important, I do not want pro-lifers to despair. The

past 20 years have been good to us. It was just 20 years ago

we received a very disappointing judicial ruling in Planned

Parenthood v. Casey. A number of surveys indicated that

the pro-life position was losing ground in the court of public

opinion. The Republican Party was having serious discus-

sions about removing the pro-life plank from their platform.

Pro-lifers certainly had plenty of reasons for pessimism. But

now everything has changed. Many surveys show that the

pro-life position is gaining support, and no one disputes that

the Republican Party will remain a pro-life party for the

foreseeable future.

So please keep doing your pro-life work, with pride, con-

viction, and confidence. Our efforts have made a difference

over the past 20 years. And I have every confidence that if

we stay the course, the next 20 years will be even better.
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Exit Polls: Who Voted For Romney/Barack Obama
Exit polling data has shown the number of evangelical

voters was higher in 2012 than in the 2008 election—in

what should have been a good sign for the pro-life move-

ment and GOP candidate Mitt Romney. However, further

analysis of the data shows that even though pro-abortion

President Barack Obama lost among white evangelical Prot-

estants and white Catholics, almost one-quarter of evangeli-

cals voted for him despite his massive pro-abortion record.

A Pew analysis of the religion of voters reveals more

details about how they voted: “Black Protestants also voted

overwhelmingly for Obama (95%). At the other end of the

political spectrum, nearly eight-in-ten white evangelical

Protestants voted for Romney (79%), compared with 20%

who backed Obama. Romney received as much support

from evangelical voters as George W. Bush did in 2004

(79%) and more support from evangelicals than McCain did

in 2008 (73%). Mormon voters were also firmly in Romn-

ey’s corner; nearly eight-in-ten Mormons (78%) voted for

Romney, while 21% voted for Obama. Romney received

about the same amount of support from Mormons that Bush

received in 2004. (Exit poll data on Mormons was unavail-

able for 2000 and 2008.)”

White voters attending Protestant churches were more

inclined to vote for the pro-abortion candidate. “Among

white mainline Protestants in the exit poll, 54% voted for

Romney, while 44% supported Obama. This is virtually iden-

tical to the 2008 election, when 55% of white mainline Prot-

estants voted for McCain and 44% backed Obama,” it said.

The Obama abortion-HHS mandate clearly had an impact on

the Catholic vote, Pew maintained. “White Catholics, by con-

trast, swung strongly in the Republican direction relative to

2008. Nearly six-in-ten white Catholics (59%) voted for

Romney, up from 52% who voted for McCain in 2008.

Three-quarters of Hispanic Catholics voted for Obama, and

Catholics as a whole were evenly divided in 2012 (50% voted

for Obama, while 48% backed Romney),” Pew noted.

Catholic voters who regularly attend Mass
broke 67% for Romney to 32% for Obama.

This represented a swing of 35% in the direction of the

GOP since 2008. Romney also won white Catholics by a

margin of 59% to 40%, a margin of 19 points among a group

that historically has voted for the winner. Nevertheless,

Obama narrowly won the Catholic vote driven largely by

over-performing among Hispanic Catholics.

To no one’s surprise Pew also indicated voters who more

frequently attend church were more likely to vote for

Romney over Obama. “As in other recent elections, those

who attend religious services most often exhibited the stron-

gest support for the Republican presidential candidate.

Nearly six-in-ten voters who say they attend religious ser-

vices at least once a week voted for Romney (59%), while

39% backed Obama. Romney received as much support

from weekly churchgoers as other Republican candidates

have in recent elections,” it said. But non-churched voters

continue to be a problem for pro-life advocates and are the

voters they need to do a better job of persuading. “Those

who say they never attend religious services were again

among the strongest Democratic supporters in the presiden-

tial election. More than six-in-ten voters who say they never

attend religious services voted for Obama (62%). Voters

who say they attend religious services a few times a month

or a few times a year also supported Obama over Romney by

a 55% to 43% margin,” Pew said.

What the Catholic Church is not Doing to Turn their Members to Pro-Life Candidates

The results are not surprising given that a final Gallup

poll showed Catholics favoring Obama 52 to 45 percent.

That makes it appear the Catholic Church leaders need

to do more to engage nominal Catholics who do not attend

religious services frequently and may be less disposed to

the pro-life views and teachings of the Church. Of course

the question is if you can’t get them to church, how can you

educate them.

“The collision course of the Obama Administration with

the Catholic Church could have been averted, but now it is

assured instead,” Father Frank Pavone of Priests for Life

responded. “Many in Church leadership failed to connect

the dots between personnel and policy. They prayed and

preached against the HHS mandate, but then were silent

about the election, and called the police to remove citizens

who leafleted the Church parking lot trying to inform vot-

ers about where the candidates stood on this issue.”

But Catholic advocate Deal Hudson says progress was

made. “Catholics, once again represented 25% of the

national vote, with Catholics voting for Obama by 49%, and

for Romney by 48%, which represents a 5% loss for Obama

and a 3% gain for Republicans from 2008,” he noted. “We

needed a bigger shift of Catholic voters. We do not yet have

the breakdown of religiously-active Catholic voters, but you

can be sure it was close to 60% for Romney.”

“What held down the shift we needed? In our view, it is

the growing influence of the Latino Catholic voter. Latinos

represented 10% of the vote this year and went 69% for

Obama, 30% for Romney,” he added. “We also could have

used louder voices among our clergy and our bishops—

fewer alphabetical voter guides and more insistence on

the issues at stake.”

Bill Donohue of the Catholic League suggests more bat-

tles are forthcoming from a second Obama administration.

“In 2007, Barack Obama told Planned Parenthood that the

first thing he would do if elected president would be to sign

the Freedom of Choice Act (FOCA). Because of opposition

from many quarters, including the Catholic League, the bill
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never got to his desk. But it may now come back, and if it

does it could mean that Catholic hospitals would be required

to perform abortions lest they lose federal funding,” he told

LifeNews. “The fate of the Health and Human Services

(HHS) mandate that would force Catholic non-profits to pay

for abortion-inducing drugs is sure to reach the U.S.

Supreme Court,” he said. “We can’t wait until FOCA and

the HHS mandate are thrust upon us, so we need to act now.”

Penny Nance of Concerned Women for America said

pro-life Catholics need to do more voter outreach.

“We are clearly a divided nation. Women of faith both

Evangelical and Catholic voted their values, but we did not

have the conversation needed to convince our friends and

neighbors,” she said. Hudson, a Catholic pro-life advocate

and writer, concludes: “The fight for our Church and our

Country, however, remain before us, and there is simply no

giving up, none. I, for one, do not concede that the Catholic

Church in this nation, or any for that matter, is going to

allow a government to roll over its natural, God-given, right

to believe, worship, and practice the faith. Even if it take not

another four years but another 20 years—God willing!—I

will be in that fight.”

Reason Obama Won:
Here’s an interesting plot twister; Republicans made the

assumption that voters in states with high unemployment

would kick the bums out. That is, that they’d vote Obama

out of office and try to find someone who could solve the

jobs problem in this country.

Turns out, the opposite has happened. Voters in high

unemployment states actually like the President, and the

reason is obvious; the Federal Government is paying the

jobless, extending unemployment benefits, food stamps,

and even underwriting disability payments from Social

Security.

If you think we’re different from the Europeans?

Think again. That’s what this election was all about.

People voted for free stuff, free money, and free benefits.

A chicken and health care in every pot.

It’s not just the people who lost money in the recession

who are hooked on government money. The total number of

people getting government money is rising. In fact, most of

what you suspect about entitlements may be wrong. If you

think the proportion of people getting government benefits

has been stable over time, think again. In 1983, less than

30% of us got help. Today, it’s 49%.

So here’s where we are; nearly 200 years after Francis

Scott Key penned the national anthem and immortalized the

phrase, “Land of the Free.” We’ve become just that, but not

in the way we quite expected. We’re the land of the free

because an increasing number of us are getting a free ride.

That, my friends, is not the American way.

Media Helped to win 2012 Election for Obama:

Rich Noyes, is research director for the Media Research

Center.

If, in celebrating his victory Obama wanted to give credit

where credit is due, he might want to think about calling

some of America’s top journalists, since their favorable

approach almost certainly made the difference between vic-

tory and defeat. Reviewing the 2012 presidential campaign,

here are five ways the media elite tipped the public relations

scales in favor of the liberal Obama and against the conser-

vative challenger Mitt Romney:

1. The Media’s Biased Gaffe Patrol Hammered Romney:

The media unfairly jumped on inconsequential mis-

takes—or even invented controversies—from Romney

and hyped them into multi-day media “earthquakes.”

Case in point: the GOP candidate’s trip to Europe and

Israel in late July. All 21 ABC, CBS and NBC evening

news stories about Romney’s trip found that virtually all

of them emphasized “diplomatic blunders,” “gaffes” or

“missteps.”

2. Pounding Romney with Partisan Fact Checking:

There’s nothing wrong with holding politicians account-

able for the honesty of their TV ads and stump speeches,

but this year the self-appointed media fact-checkers

attacked Republicans as liars for statements that were

accurate. For example, a Milwaukee Journal Sentinel

reporter writing for PolitiFact branded VP candidate

Paul Ryan’s convention speech anecdote about the clos-

ing of the General Motors plant in his hometown as

“false,” even though Ryan was correct in all of his details.

The slanted review became TV reporters’ talking points.

The next day on NBC, correspondent Chuck Todd

grumped that while what Ryan said was technically fac-

tual, by what he left out.

3. Biased Debate moderators: Moderators are supposed to

ensure both sides get a fair hearing, not pick sides. By

leaping into the fray, Candy Crowley epitomized the

media’s itch to tilt the scales this year—again, in

Obama’s favor.

4. The Benghazi Blackout: Instead of an “October Sur-

prise,” the networks engineered an “October Suppres-

sion”—keeping a lid on the boiling Benghazi story until

Election Day. Who knows how voters might have reacted

if the media had covered this story as tenaciously as they

did Romney’s “47% gaffe”?

5. Burying the Bad Economy: When Republican presi-

dents have faced reelection, network reporters made sure

to spotlight economic “victims”— the homeless man, the

woman without health insurance, the unemployed

worker, the senior citizen who had to choose between

medicine and food. But this year, with an economy as bad

as any since the Great Depression, those sympathetic
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anecdotes have vanished from the airwaves—a huge favor to Obama and the Democrats. Given Obama’s record, the

Romney campaign could have overcome much of this media favoritism and still prevailed. But taken together, these five

trends took the media’s historical bias to new levels this year, and saved Obama’s presidency in the process.

Texas Will Keep Tax-Funding Planned Parenthood, For Now
The state of Texas announced that it will continue funding the Planned Parenthood abortion business through its women’s

health program until it can verify it has enough alternatives to meet the non-abortion health needs of women in the state.

Health and Human Service Commissioner Kyle Janek said Wednesday the state needs more time to sign up doctors and

health centers for its new program that will provide family planning services without also doing abortions.

A state court last week issued a temporary restraining order against the ban on Planned Parenthood after a federal appeals

court earlier ruled in the state’s favor on a similar issue. A state court hearing on the matter is scheduled November 8 follow-

ing a new state lawsuit from Planned Parenthood.

http://www.lifenews.com/2012/10/26/court-texas-has-the-right-to-de-fund-planned-parenthood/

Eric Holder Linked to Doctor Who Killed Patient in Abortion
New documents a conservative publication obtained link Attorney General Eric Holder with a Georgia-based abortion

practitioner responsible for killing a patient in an abortion and who has been accused of Medicaid fraud. Human Events says

Holder has ties to Tyrone Cecil Malloy and that they help explain why Holder has failed to prosecute abortion practitioners

who run afoul of federal laws and why he has been eager to prosecute pro-life advocates who protest outside of abortion

centers.

Documents obtained by Watchdog show that Holder's wife and sister-in-law co-own, through a family trust, the building

where Malloy operated. A Georgia grand jury indicted Malloy on Medicaid fraud charges in 2011. A state medical board

twice reprimanded the doctor. Holder and his wife, Sharon Malone Holder, an obstetric and gynecological doctor at Foxhall

OB/GYN in Washington, D.C., failed to respond to several requests for comment.

Daviess County Right To Life Meetings are 7 PM
the last Thursday of each month at the Right to Life
Office at 705 Troy Road. (Grace Baptist Church, Lower
Level) Phone: 257-0222

Daviess County Right To Life Paper Drive is the

first Saturday of February, April, June, August, October,

December from 9 AM till 2 PM at the Old K-Mart Park-

ing Lot. Other pick up points around the County are from

9-12 Noon. If you can help call Louis Kavanaugh at

486-3658. It would be greatly appreciated.
===========================================

To: Contact Congressman Larry Bucshon

1123 Longworth House Office Building

Washington, D. C. 20515-1408

Phone 202-225-4636 Fax 202-225-3284

Web Site: www.bucshon.house.gov

Right To Life Web Sites:

Indiana Right To Life http://www.indianalife.org/html/index.htm

Priests For Life: http://priestsforlife.org

Life Issues: http://www.lifeissues.org/orders.html

Life News: http://lifenews.com

http://www.lifesitenews.com

Abortion Research http://www.abortionresearch.com

Indiana State House: http://www.in.gov./apps/sos/legislator/search

Right To Life of Indy: http://www.rtlindy.org

Christian Coalition: http://www.cc.org

Pro Life Acton League: http://www.prolifeaction.org

Susan B. Anthony List: http://www.sba-list.org

National Right to Life: http://www.nrlc.org

After Abortion http://www.afterabortion.org

To Contact Your Area Legislators:
State Representative: E-mail Address

District 45: Bruce Borders H45@in.gov

District 62: Matt Uebehlor H62@in.gov

District 63: Mark Messmer H63@in.gov

District 64: Greg Battles H64@in.gov

State Senate: John Waterman S39@in.gov

Lindel Hume S48@in.gov

INDIANA HOUSE: 1-800-382-9842

INDIANA SENATE: 1-800-382-9467
===========================================
Senator Richard Lugar:
306 Hart Senate Office Bldg., Washington, D.C. 20510-1401,

Phone 202-224-4814. Email: senator_lugar@lugar.senate.gov

or lugar.senate.gov/contact Fax 202-228-0360

Senator Dan Coats: B40E Dirksen Senate Office Bldg.
Washington, D.C. 20510-1404, Phone 202-224-5623

Fax 202-228-1377 Web Site: www.coats.senate.gov
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Have You Renewed your Membership or Made a Donation to Help Stop Abortion!

When the Obama administration took office in Jan. of 2009 they said their first priority was to pass laws that will

remove all restrictions on abortion. By doing this on the federal level, they would remove all restrictions on abortion and

the Federal government would now be in control of the abortion issue. All Hospitals would be required to close or lose

funding if they did not perform abortions, Tax payers would once again be required to fund abortions. Thru the efforts of

many Pro-Life Leaders in Congress these efforts have been slowed, but the Obama Administration is the most pro-abor-

tion Administration ever elected, and we must renew our efforts to see this does not happen. Will you help?

What can we do to prevent this from happening? Contact your Federal elected officials (Senators and Congressman)

and ask them to vote against all Abortion related bills. This will mean no choice for the children that will be killed by abor-

tion. For Addresses of our Elected Officials, see above on this page of the Newsletter.

Please renew your Membership or make a donation to help with this important work!
_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _

Use the coupon and mail your membership/donation to:

Daviess County Right To Life, P.O. Box 41, Washington, Indiana 47501 Phone 812-257-0222

Our Office Location is 705 Troy Road, Washington, Indiana 47501

_______ Yes, I would like to donate my time to help. _______ Please Accept My Donation.

_______ Please Accept My Membership/Renewal $15 Individual, $25 Family, $50 Supporting, ______Other

Name ___________________________________ Address _________________________________

City ______________________________ State ____ Zip _________________

All Donations to Daviess County Right to Life are put into the Education Trust Fund Inc., and they are tax

deductible for Federal Income Tax Purposes. Please Note: When you join the Daviess County Right To Life, you

are automatically a member of Indiana Right To Life


